

## Caitlin Copeland <ccopeland@juno-beach.fl.us>

## Re: Proposed Staff Holiday Party - Friday, December 8 (6PM-9PM)

1 message

Sara Notgarnie <snotgarnie@marinelife.org> To: Caitlin Copeland <ccopeland@juno-beach.fl.us> Cc: Tonya Pellegrini <tPellegrini@marinelife.org>

Fri, Aug 11, 2023 at 3:30 PM

Thank you Caitlin,

I have placed that hold in our calendar. The rental fee will be \$1000 plus a \$1000 refundable security deposit.

Best,

Sara Notgarnie **Events Coordinator** 

Loggerhead Marinelife Center 14200 US Highway 1, June Beach, FL 33408 (P) 561-627-8280 ext 126 marinelife.org

Our mission is to promote the conservation of ocean ecosystems with a special focus on threatened and endangered sea



On Fri, Aug 11, 2023 at 1:42 PM Caitlin Copeland <ccopeland@juno-beach.fl.us> wrote: My apologies, please hold Thursday, December 14 instead of the 15th.

Thank you for your time and patience on this matter.

## Caitlin E. Copeland-Rodriguez, MMC

## **Town Clerk**

**Town of Juno Beach** 340 Ocean Drive Juno Beach, FL 33408 ccopeland@juno-beach.fl.us

Phone: (561)656-0316

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from local officials regarding town business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

On Fri, Aug 11, 2023 at 1:37 PM Sara Notgarnie <snotgarnie@marinelife.org> wrote: Hi Caitlin,

I was able to confirm that we do have availability Monday-Friday, December 11-15, in the evening. Let me know what date works best for you.